
Good morning

I am writing to express my support for the proposed development at Hugos restaurant, DA2020/0962.

As a long-standing resident of Manly, Hugos has been a highly regarded institution, both for locals and for 
visitors, and provides a very much needed boost to the local economy. It provides high quality service, with 
polite and friendly staff and great food. A development of this nature can only add to this experience, and 
further improve manly’s attraction and prosperity.

Thankyou for your consideration

Adam

--
Adam Barringer
Partner | Risk Analytics – Conduct FSI
225 George Street, Sydney, 2000
M: +61 416 933211
adbarringer@deloitte.com.au | www.deloitte.com.au
--
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